
 
 

 

 

Date: 1
st
 July 2022 

 

To 

Online surveillance 

BSE Limited, P J Towers, 

Dalai Street, 

Mumbai - 400001 

 

Sub: Clarification Regarding Price Movement 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

This is in respect to your email dated 28
th

 June, 2022 we would like to inform that we do not 

have any new/additional information/announcement which may have bearing on the price 

behaviour in the scrip. 

 

Regards, 

 

For Tilak Venture Limited 

 

 

 

Girraj Kishor Agrawal 

Director 

DIN: 00290959 
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